
UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS 
MARINE CORPS BASE 

CAMP LEJEUNE, NORTH CAROLINA 28542-5001 IN REPLY REFER TO: 

6286 
BEMD 

11 AUG 1992 

Mr. Rick Shiver 
North Carolina Department of Environment, 

Health, and Natural Resources 
Division of Environmental~Management 
Groundwater Section 
127 Cardinal Drive Extension 
Wilmington, North Carolina 28405-3845 

Dear Mr. Shiver: 

Enclosed are four "Application for Permit to Construct a 
Monitoring Well System?,, fqrms,.for your review and approval. 
These applications are for sites to be assessed by Baker 
Environmental, Incorporated and their driller, Hardin-Huber. 
Locations include Sites #6, #9, #48, and #69. Commencement of 
drilling operations is tentatively set for September 24, 1992. 

If you have questions or comments, please contact Mr. Walt Haven, 
Installation Restoration Program, Environmental Management 
Department at telephone (919) 451-5872 or (919) 451-5874. 

Sincerely, 

wAL42A-k L 
JULIAN I. WOOTEN 
Deputy Assistant Chief, of Staff 
Environmental Management 
By direction of 
the Commanding General 

Encls: 
(1) Application for Site #6 
(2) Application for Site #9 
(3) Application for Site #48 
(4) Application for Site #69 

Copy to: (w/o encls) 
LANTNAVFACENGCOM Code 1823 (B. Brant) 
Baker Environmental, Inc. (D. Shields) 


